
 

 

Circular No (20) for 2019  

On organizing the Employee – Employer Relationship 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success.  

Based on the work interest in the Federal Government; and to strengthen the 

relationship between the employee and his / her entity as per the provisions of 

the Federal Government’s HR Law and its Executive Regulations; 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) has the pleasure 

of inviting you, in collaboration with the Ministry of Justice, to nominate 

employees concerned with human resources and legal affairs in your entity, to 

attend the orientation workshops aimed at familiarizing the federal entities with 

the rules set to improve employee-employer relationship, as well as service 

termination regulations. The workshops will be held according to table below:  

First Workshop Ma’arif Hall (FAHR HQs in Dubai) Wednesday 23.10.2019   - 10- 12 PM 

Second Workshop Ma’arif Hall (FAHR HQs in Dubai) Wednesday 30.10.2019-    10- 12 PM 

 

We hope to receive your nominations within 5 working days from publication of 

this circular. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,                          Issued on: 08 October, 2019 

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

To confirm attendance, please contact:   

Zainab Hassan: Executive (Policies & Research) -  Tel: 04 231 90 16   Email: ZHassah@fahr.gov.ae  

Fatma Al Zarooni: (Senior Legal Researcher) –       Tel: 04 231 90 17     Email: fazarooni@fahr.gov.ae    
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